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P. O. bon 14000, JUNO BE ACH, FL 33408

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

August 8, 1984
L-84-201

.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miller:

Re: St. Lucie Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-335, 50-389
Procedure Generation Package for
Emergency Operating Procedures

Your lettar dated July 17, 1984 transmitted questions concerning the Procedure
Generation Package we submitted on October 26, 1983. The questions are all
generic in nature, and as such we intend to generate the responses by way of
the Combustion Engineering Owners Group's Procedure Subcommittee. Thi s
Subcommittee is scheduled to meet with your reviewers on August 29,1984 in an
effort to clarify the questions, and attempt to expedite resolution of the
issue.

Therefore, we will proyide a schedule for responding to these questions by
Septenber 12, 1984.

.

Very truly you. s,

4.* A
J. W. Willi Jr.
Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy
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Attachment

cc: J. P. O'Reilly, Region II
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
PNS-LI-84-272
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